
Professional Poll Worker Program
For the August 18th and November 3rd

Primary and General Elections

We are committed to your success on Election Day, your 
health, and safety.  In fact, my offi  ce is taking a variety 
of precautions so that our voters and poll workers can 
participate safely.

To better serve you, we have created an on-line training 
course.  Th e on-line course is temporarily replacing our      
in-person training program for the 2020 election cycle. 
Th e course will cover all the topics that would have been 
normally covered in your in-person training class.  

Th ere will be Practice-Makes-Perfect open labs available so  
you can strengthen your training with hands-on experience.   

Th ank you for your service and see you on Election Day!

    Mark S. Earley
   Supervisor of Elections Leon CountyTraining for the August 18th Primary 

Election has ended. 

Our Training is Online!
• To better serve you 
• Designed to make your day a success
• Hands-on labs will also be available!  Schedule coming 

soon!

We are busy preparing for the Primary 
Election and will have the training 
information for the General Election 
uploaded to our website on September 1, 
2020.

You will receive your training information for 
the November 3rd General Election as well as 
your assignment information the fi rst week of 
September. 

 Need more information?
Frequently Asked Questions are available in the 
course materials.

 Contact Us!
 We’re here to help!
Call: (850) 606-8607

Email: pollwork@leoncountyfl .gov
On-line @LeonVotes.gov 


